September 20, 2023
Dear Valued Patients of Prime Dental,

| hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. It is with mixed emotions that | write to you today. After
much consideration, | have made the heartfelt decision to transition the ownership of Prime Dental to an exceptional
dentist who shares my commitment to providing you with the highest standard of dental care. | am pleased to
introduce you to Dr. Sarmad Eiwaz.

Dr. Eiwaz is not only an accomplished dentist but also a member of our very own Farmington Hills community. He
grew up right here, where he developed a deep sense of belonging and a passion for serving others. After completing
his education, he ventured down to Florida to attend the LECOM School of Dental Medicine, where he honed his
skills and deepened his commitment to providing top-notch dental care.

Upon graduation, he made the heartfelt decision to return to his beloved Farmington Hills, just as | did many years
ago, to establish Farmington Dental Studio. His practice thrived, and due to his growing list of loyal patients, he
recently expanded his services by acquiring Prime Dental. Dr. Eiwaz is proud to contribute to the well-being of our
community through quality dental care, and | am confident that he will continue the tradition of excellence that Prime
Dental is known for.

| want to express my deepest gratitude to each and every one of you for entrusting me with your dental health over
the years. It has been an absolute privilege and honor to serve you. | have cherished the relationships I've built with
each patient, and | am grateful for the trust you've placed in me and my team.

As | step back from the day-to-day operations of Prime Dental, please know that your dental health remains a top
priority for Dr. Eiwaz and his dedicated team. They are committed to ensuring a seamless transition, and you can
expect the same level of care and attention that you have always received at Prime Dental.

Once again, thank you from the bottom of my heart for allowing me to be your dentist. It has been an incredible
journey, and | will carry the memories of our time together with me always. | have the utmost confidence in Dr. Eiwaz
and his ability to continue providing you with the outstanding dental care you deserve.

Please join me in welcoming Dr. Sarmad Eiwaz to Prime Dental. | am certain that he will uphold our tradition of
excellence and continue to serve our community with dedication and compassion.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the new office management.

Wishing you all the best for your future dental care.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Sona Fisenvoka



